
From: Bob MOORE   
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 5:42 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: docket DE 23-068 
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Dear Public Utilities Commission,   
   
I'm writing to ask for your strong support for the triennial energy efficiency plan for 2024, 2025, and 
2026 as it's being considered at hearings coming before the PUC on Oct. 25 and 31.  
   
Please consider the health and welfare of NH citizens as strategies to use energy more efficiently will 
have long-term benefit for NH residents and future generations.   
   
Sincerely,   
   
Bob Moore   
East Kingston   
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